MARITIME SAFETY
AUTHORITY OF FlJI

MARINE NOTICE

7/2020

TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS DUE TO COVID-19

Given the announcement by the Honourable Prime Minister on 25 March 2020, this notice
serves to inform all maritime stakeholders that effective from 0001hrs on Sunday, 29 March
2020, all passenger travels to outer islands will cease.

All marine clearances will cease from 0001 hours on 29 March 2020 until further notice.
However, ships carrying cargo will continue with increased volume but decreased frequency to
ensure food and other essential goods are supplied to the islands.

All movements in and out of Lautoka Port will continue to be suspended until further notice.

For further information, please contact Captain Tomasi Kete on Telephone 3315266 or Mobile
9926672.

TOMASI KETE (CAPT)

Manager Qualifications & Licencing/Officer in Charge
Maritime Safety Authority of Fiji

Level 4, Kadavu House, 414 Victoria Parade

P O Box 326

Suva

Ph: +679 3315 266
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